The City of Grayville and Sunrise Sanitation will be hosting the spring wide city
clean up Thursday May 12, 2022. This service is limited to residential frash pick up
customers. All items must be placed NEATLY at the curb no later than the
evening before clean up.

The following is a list of items that are NOT ACCEPTABLE:
Yard waste (grass clippings, leaves, brush, free and landscaping material)

Rock, concrete and construction material; including roofing, demo, remodeling,
siding and lumber. NO WOOD other than furniture.

Metal or wood fencing (including fomato cages or chicken wire)
Tires or wet paint cans
Automobile, lawn mower & small engine parts
ALL electronic devices
Any item toe EPA deems unacceptable
ltems exceeding 4x4 pile (including rental properties)

Employees WILL NOT sort through material. If any unapproved item is on top of
approved items, all of your items will not be collected.

Residents are asked to place smaller items into other boxes, bags or containers.
Bag ALL small items to ensure pick up.

SUNRISE SANITATION APPRECIATES YOUR COOPERATION.



